
 

 

From the Chairman of Governors:  Mr Adrian Burn 
 

27 March 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Notice of changes to tuition fees 
 
I am writing to you to notify you of changes to the tuition fees for the forthcoming academic 
year. 
 
The Governors and the Head and her leadership team strive not only to maintain but to 
improve the high quality of the all round education the School can offer. 
 
This will be marked particularly in the coming year with the opening of a fully equipped new 
science building with 21 laboratories to replace facilities that were built in the early 1950s, 
and with a major extension of our Other Half sporting facilities at Tilsley Park. At the same 
time the School continues to make every effort to contain operating costs against a 
backdrop of increasing pressure on the costs of salaries and pension contributions. 
 
With effect from 1 September 2015 the termly tuition fees will be: 
 
Abingdon School: 
Day pupils:     £5,925 
Weekly boarders:  £10,290 
Full boarders:   £12,320 
 
Abingdon Prep School: 
Reception:  £3,590 
Year 1:   £4,150 
Year 2:   £4,430 
Years 3 & 4:  £4,760 
Years 5 & 6:  £4,880 
Years 7 & 8:  £4,935 
 
I hope that you enjoy a refreshing Easter holiday and the Governors, the Heads, the staff 
and I look forward to next term and to the new academic year with much enthusiasm. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Adrian Burn 
Chairman of Governors 


